
CORRECTION NOTICE

UNIVERSITY OF PERADENIYA

Join the Leader in 

Higher Education

INVITATION FOR APPLICATIONS 

/ NOMINATIONS

POST OF VICE CHANCELLOR
This refers to the advertisement published in the 

Sunday Observer on 17th January 2021 in the 

"Observer JOBS" on page 58. 

Please note that the closing date for applications or 

nominations appearing as 11th February 2021 in the 

penultimate paragraph of the advertisement should 

be corrected to read as 16th February 2021. 

The rest remains the same. 

REGISTRAR

University of Peradeniya 


